
PERSONAL SAMPLE LETTER TO ATTORNEY GENERAL KEN PAXTON 

 

(date) 

 

Honorable Ken Paxton 

Attorney General, State of Texas 

Office of the Attorney General 

PO Box 12548 

Austin, TX 78711-2548 

 

Dear General Paxton: 

 

In a recent news report, I learned about the request sent to your office and several county district 

attorneys for a criminal investigation of Anthony Fauci and several other high-ranking officials 

for crimes they may have committed against thousands of my fellow Texans during the COVID-

19 pandemic. 

 

I want to voice my full support for this investigation and urge you and your district attorneys to 

conduct a thorough examination of the policies and actions of these officials that caused and/or 

contributed to the deaths of so many Texans. It is about time that these people were held 

accountable for their actions! 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

ORGANIZATIONAL SAMPLE LETTER TO ATTORNEY GENERAL KEN PAXTON 

 

(date) 

 

Honorable Ken Paxton 

Attorney General, State of Texas 

Office of the Attorney General 

PO Box 12548 

Austin, TX 78711-2548 

 

Dear General Paxton: 

  

We recently learned that attorneys have submitted to your office a request to criminally  

investigate Anthony Fauci and other officials for their policies and actions during the COVID-19 

pandemic. These policies and actions are alleged to have caused (or contributed to) the deaths of  



tens of thousands of Texans   

 

Speaking on behalf of our organization, I want to voice our full support for this investigation to 

ascertain if indeed criminal acts were committed against the citizens of our state, and if so, we 

expect indictments to be issued where warranted and the accused prosecuted to the full extent of 

the law. 

 

Please keep us apprised of your actions in this very important matter. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 


